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On behalf of the executive we would like to thank you for attending last nights meeting.  

The meeting was well attended and there was a strong feeling of REJECTION on Bell’s 

current offer.  There are many reasons to vote NO on this offer but one of the strongest 

messages that were given to the Bargaining Committee and National Representative was; 

we only vote on an offer that was negotiated by our elected Bargaining Committee.  Vote 

NO to send the message to the company that we want them to sit down with our 

bargaining committee and actually bargain an acceptable offer. 

 

Stay Calm, Carry On. 

In Solidarity,  

Your Local 25 Executive 

 
 

 


